
“I am the Life” - John:6
“God gave us life the day we were conceived. He gave us spiritual new life the day we
got born again. He offers us new beginnings each time something goes wrong. And He
gives us a new start each day when a new day dawns.”

Phone: 403 359 3835. Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
Taber Christian High School News and Notes:Feb 02/24

Monday, Feb 05 - Boys BB Host Willow Creek: JV @6pm & SV @ 7:30pm,
Tuesday, Feb 06 - Chapel @ 10:35
Wednesday, Feb 07 - TCHS Mission Trip Meeting 7:30pm,
Thursday, Feb 08 - Tier 1 Girls BB Host Barnwell @ 4pm
Friday, Feb 09 - JV Boys BB Tourny @ Erle Rivers, SV Boys BB Tourny @ Willy Creek, Tier 1
Girls Tourny @ FP Walshe (Fri/Sat for all tournaments)

Important Upcoming Dates:
Feb 16/24 - School Based PD Day - No Students
Feb 19-23 - No School for students
Feb 28 & 29/24 - Grad Pictures for Grade 12
March 08/24 - School Based PD - No Students
March 11/24 - Division Wide Teacher PD - No Students
March 29/24 - Division Wide Holiday - Good Friday - No School
April 1-5 - Division Wide Holidays - No School
May 17/24 - School Based PD - No School for students
May 20/24 - Division Wide Holiday - No School
June 14/24 - Last Day of School for Grade 9
June 26/24 - Last Day of School for Gr 10-12

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know

if your son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca. Check regularly for calendar dates,

athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.

Grade 9 Math Update::
The way our staffing works out, we are able to offer more
Math support to our grade 9 students in the second
semester. Students will be able to work on Math 9 in an
environment of 1 teacher for ten students to help with their
academic success. If grade 9 parents have any questions
about this, please contact the school.

https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
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On Wednesday, Feb 7 we will be having an organizational meeting in regards to the
mission trip to Ft. Myers Florida. The four grade 11 students and two grade 12 students
and their parents are invited to TCHS to discuss travel arrangements, itinerary,
insurance coverage and fundraising for their mission trip over the Easter break. The
meeting will be held at 7:30 pm.

Student of the Month - Responsible Contributor!!

Our Student of the month award theme for January and February is Responsible
Contributor! The winners for January are: Chloe Vanderweeken (Gr 9), Tylerah Daisley
(Gr 10), Haylie Peters (Gr 11) and Hudson Kooiker (Gr 12). These students are
recognized for taking ownership of how they use their time, focusing on playing their
part as a way of continually being formed into Christ’s image.

Please check out our athletics calendar @ https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca for all
practice, game and tournament times! Updates about game results etc are often
posted on on school instagram page: Please follow: taberchristianhighschool
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